
Please note: This is a copy of the newsletter sent to students. The formatting is a little different, due to content being 
copied over to Word/Adobe. These aren’t in the final newsletter; this is a guide for your information. 
 
Dynamic content (content specific to Faculty/campus/level etc.) features at the end of this document but for students 
it’s integrated into the body of the newsletter. 
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Time to put your feet up 
 

If you had resits, we hope they went swimmingly and you're now able to enjoy the rest of your 

summer - come rain or shine. 

 

Keep a look out for your published results in myUWE from Tuesday 8 August. 

    

 

http://comms.uwe.ac.uk/t/2GDZ-142AM-0E232M8C37-1/fw.aspx
http://comms.uwe.ac.uk/t/2GDZ-142AM-0E232M8C37/cr.aspx
https://my.uwe.ac.uk/
http://www.uwe.ac.uk/students
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/informationpoints.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice/degreeclassification/awardboardsandresults.aspx
http://www.uwe.ac.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/uwebristol/
https://twitter.com/UWEBristol


 

 

 

Are we hitting the mark? 
 

We'd love to hear your thoughts about yourUWE Bristol in our 5 question survey. What do you 

want to read more about? Less about? 

 

Take our survey now 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

Deadline for Extenuating Circumstances 

Did you have resits, assessments from 10 July - 21 July or modules which ended on 21 

July? If you need to submit Extenuating Circumstances for this period, the deadline for 

applications is 14:00 this Friday, 28 July.  

 

As always, we recommend chatting to an Information Point adviser before you submit 

your application. 
 

 

 

Contact an Information Point 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

https://uwe.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/studentnewsletter
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/informationpoints.aspx
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rAhmFcSr-e0


Smile for the camera 
 

We're looking for students to be filmed in our new Bristol Business School building.  

 

So if you're free on Wednesday 23 August, 10:00 - 16:00 and are comfortable flashing 

your smile in front of a camera, get in touch. You don't have to be a business or law student to 

get involved. 

 

Lunch will be provided. Did we mention you'll be internationally famous once the film's 

launched? 

 

Sign me up 

 

 

 

 

   

 

You'll have to live without Blackboard for a few days 
 

We'll be upgrading Blackboard from 07:00 on Monday 14 August through to 09:00 on Thursday 

17 August - which means it'll be unavailable during that time. 

 

So make sure you download anything you need before then - but we'll remind you nearer the 

time! 

 

Questions? Give Blackboard Support a call on 0117 32 85735, they’ll be happy to help. 

   

 

 

In case you missed it...  
 

  

 

 

The Duke of York visits the University Enterprise Zone 
 

Last week we had royalty on Frenchay Campus in the form of The Duke of York. Prince Andrew 

visited the University Enterprise Zone to hear business ideas from local entrepreneurs in 

mailto:studentcomms@uwe.ac.uk?subject=I%27m%20interested%20in%20the%20filming%20opportunity%20on%2023%20August


a Pitch@Palace event. Think Dragons' Den: bidders pitched their innovative products and 

services to a panel of judges to secure a place in the next round of the competition. 

 

And whilst Prince Andrew was on campus, he officially opened future_space - so a good day all 

in all! 

 

Read the full story 

 

 

 

 

   

 

What's the University Enterprise Zone? 
 

Did you know that on Frenchay Campus we have one of only four University Enterprise Zones 

in the UK? It's in the building between The Students' Union and the Exhibition and Conference 

Centre. Inside is the Bristol Robotics Laboratory and future_space. It's part of our ambition to 

spark collaboration between our researchers, innovators and entrepreneurs and prepare you 

with entrepreneurial skills. 

 

Also, keep an eye out for launch_space, opening in the autumn. It's an enterprise incubator 

where you'll be able to give your business idea a go in a supportive, collaborative environment. 

Applications will open in 2018, so if you have a great business idea, keep an eye out for all the 

opportunities over the next year. 

 

By this time next year, you could be in launch_space - being your own boss! 

    

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

http://pitchatpalace.com/pitchpalace-on-tour-bristol/
https://www.futurespacebristol.co.uk/2017/07/18/the-duke-of-york-is-shown-a-whole-world-of-new-possibilities-as-he-opens-future-space/
https://www.futurespacebristol.co.uk/


 

 

 

    

 

 

News 

 

 

What's on 

  

 

 

 

 

AND THEIR MESSAGE FOR YOU... 
 

President, Zain Choudhry 

Here at UWE Bristol, we celebrate diversity 

and inclusiveness to help better your student 

experience. Be bold, be active and be 

involved! 

VP Education, Jamie Jordon 

I represent you on all academic matters, 

locally and nationally. This can range from 

the curriculum, to course costs, assessments 

and access to education. 

VP Sports and Health, Erin Mills 

I’m here to support and encourage all of you 

looking to get involved with sports, either 

socially or competitively, regardless of your 

ability and background. 
 

 VP Community and Welfare, Siân 

Hampson 

I champion student welfare issues and work 

to celebrate the community and diversity that 

we have at UWE Bristol. 

VP Societies and Communication, 

Bahkai Wynter 

I’m here to ensure you have a fulfilling time 

at university. There’s loads of activities, so 

join a society and be a part of something 

amazing! 

Want to read on? 

You can find out more about the Presidents 

and Officers, including how to contact them - 

and current vacant roles in The Students' 

Union. 
 

    

 
  

https://www.thestudentsunion.co.uk/latestnews/
https://www.thestudentsunion.co.uk/ents/
https://www.thestudentsunion.co.uk/representation/presidents/
https://www.thestudentsunion.co.uk/representation/presidents/


 

Quick links 

» myUWE 
 
» Academic advice 
 
» Study support 
 
» Term dates 

 

 Contact us 
 

Information Points 
 
Email: infopoint@uwe.ac.uk 
 
Tel: +44 (0)117 32 85678 
 
More contact options 
 

 

 

Registered address | University of the West of England, Frenchay Campus,  
Coldharbour Lane, Bristol, BS16 1QY 

 

   

 

Copyright 2017 ⓒ UWE Bristol 

As a student, you will receive emails from the Student Communications Team. 
We promise not to overwhelm you and we'll only send you things that are relevant. 

You'll get a regular newsletter and some targeted communications. 
If you unsubscribe you'll miss important emails. Contact us if you have any questions. 

   

 

Dynamic content 

Level 2 and Placement Year students: 

4,159 students, 2 weeks, 1 reason - graduation! 
 

Take a look at this summer's happy graduates – gowned up and glorious. It'll be you before you know 

it! 

 

Catch the highlights in Storify 

 

 

 

 

 

Glenside: 

Glenside Library is closed this weekend (29 and 30 July) 
 

But don't panic – you'll still be able to use the Glenside Learning Zone, open every day from 07:30–

00:00. 

 

Also, if you don't mind trekking up the hill, you can use Frenchay Library. Due to building works, access 

is currently via the large lecture theatre foyer (Glendinning, 2D67), near the back of the Community Hub 

- you use either the lift or the stairs. 

 

 

  

https://my.uwe.ac.uk/
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/studysupport.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/about/termdates/2017-18termdates.aspx
mailto:infopoint@uwe.ac.uk
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/about/contactus.aspx
http://comms.uwe.ac.uk/t/2GDZ-142AM-0E232M8C37/uns.aspx
mailto:studentcomms@uwe.ac.uk
https://storify.com/uwebristol/graduation-class-of-july2017


Gloucester: 

What’s the most important thing about Alexandra 
Warehouse library? 

 

Our library staff are keen to hear your thoughts about the library's resources. They've introduced a 

feedback board - and first up, they'd like to know what's the most important thing about the library for 

you. 

 

The question on the board will change as the year progresses – so get scribbling to have your say 

before it changes! 

 

Science students: 

 

Are you interested in nanoscience? 

The University of Bristol are hosting this year's International Nanoscience Student 

Conference (INASCON) from Monday 21 August - Thursday 24 August. 

 

The programme is set to include talks by students and leading international scientists, a 

poster session, a workshop, and opportunities to get to know other delegates. 

 

Take a look at previous conferences to get a sense of what it's going to be like. 
 

 

 

Registration is open 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

http://inascon.eu/home/
http://inascon.eu/home/
http://inascon.eu/previous-webpages/
http://inascon.eu/registration-is-now-open/

